You may be aware that the government has announced that churches are now
permitted to open for private prayer. As you can imagine, this is not straight forward and
involves much thought about safe procedures and detailed risk assessments.

Please bear with us as we want to do our best to keep everyone safe and make sure that
we do everything legally. We will update you in due course.

Thank you for your patience.

With every blessing, Martin and Jane



